Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you so much for your interest in KABR.

I apologize that no one has answered your letter of December 13.

Unfortunately, KABR has been without a station manager/ program dicrector since mid-September and one woman has been doing everything here until I was hired two days ago. Needless to say, things are behind but should improve steadily.

KABR is a non-profit station owned and operated by the Alamo Navajo School Board. We are located approximately 50 miles SW of Albuquerque.

We are now in the process of changing our format to a much more educational one. I would be interested in your reaction once things are going smoothly again.

Thank you again for your inquiry. I am glad to know you are listening!

Sincerely,

Daniel Sparks

KABR station manager